
 

 

 

 

 
July 6, 2012 
 
Note to file 
 

EA 0809-004 
NICO Project, Fortune Minerals Limited   

 
To parties: 
 

Re:   NICO Project public hearings postponed   
 
The public hearings for the NICO Project originally scheduled for July 30 – August 3, 
2012 are postponed.   The pre-hearing conference planned for July 13 is also 
postponed. 
 
The hearings are tentatively rescheduled to the week of October 15-19, 2012. 
Parties will be advised of specific hearing dates and locations in the near future.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by) 
Chuck Hubert 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 


